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November 20, 2023 

We are pleased to announce that we have reached a tentative agreement with the City of North  

Vancouver Public Library. 

All members employed by the library are asked to attend a virtual ratification meeting over Zoom on  

November 23, 2023, at 6:00 pm. Details of the Memorandum will be shared at the meeting. 

 

PLEASE PRE-REGISTER FOR THE MEETING TO RECEIVE THE ZOOM LINK. 
 

 

  

   Tamara Laza 
National Rep 

 

 
Lisa McIvor 

Library Rep 

 

 
Brian Warman 

Secretary-Treasurer 

 

 
Yvette Mercier 

President 

CITY OF NORTH VANCOUVER PUBLIC LIBRARY  

RATIFICATION MEETING 

November 23, 2023 @ 6 PM 


